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Bulletin No: PB458 

Issue Date: 9-12-2022 

Effective Date: 10-3-2022 

 

Description/Title: 
Discontinuation of the HAKKO FX-801 Ultra Heavy 
Duty Soldering Station 

 

Part No: 
FX801-02 

 

Specification: 
DISCONTINUED 

 

Comments: 
The HAKKO FX-801 Ultra Heavy Duty Soldering Station will be discontinued effective 10-3-2022 or once the 
remaining supply has been exhausted. 

The soldering station is replaced by the new HAKKO FX-805 Ultra Heavy Duty Soldering Station.  Please reference 
PB459. 

For more information please visit www.HakkoUSA.com or call 1-800-88-HAKKO (42556) 


